From: Ebony Jones [mailto:ebjones@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 3:30 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Andrea Saenz
Subject: RE: Official Travel Disclosure January 2014

To: Steve Berlin

RE: Official City Travel Disclosure January 2014

This is disclosure of official City business travel for Andrea Saenz who traveled to Santa Monica, CA to participate in the 2014 Broad Center Forum, a 2-day meeting focused on education reform and innovations in education with an emphasis on technology.  First Deputy Commissioner Saenz also participated in workshops related to leadership development.

The meeting was held Thurs, Jan 16 - Fri, Jan 17th at Le Meridien Delfina in Santa Monica, CA. Andrea was a participant in the Forum; her air, lodging and ground transportation will be reimbursed by the Chicago Public Library Foundation. 
Thank you, Ebony

Ebony Jones
Assistant to the First Deputy Commissioner
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